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As a resident of Los Angeles, I urge you to transfer funds from an earlier billboard settlement case 
to continue funding th& critical City Attorney billboard and supergraphic enforcement action against 
those who continue to defy the sign laws. 

My concerns include: 

The safety of residents, firefighters, tenants, pedestrians at risk because of these signs 

Enhancing the quality of life by eliminating blight 

Retaining skilled investigators whose jobs might otherwise be eliminated 

Adding fines and penalties from sign scofflaws to shrinking City revenues 
Thank you for working on behalf of residents concerned about these issues. 

(Pamela Frerichs 
Resident West Los Angeles 90025 


